
	
TODAY	Sunday	29th	September:		
9.45am	 	 Meetings	for	toddlers,	children	&	teenagers	
11.00am	 	 All-Age	Worship	with	Colin	&	Nicola	
5.00pm	 Music	&	Creative	Celebration	featuring	young	people	

led	by	Dean	Jones	(Music	&	Creative	Arts	Specialist)	
Monday	30th	September	 	 	 	
6.00pm	 	 Rainbows	
8.00pm	 	 CAMEO	where	you	will	be	Quilling!	
8.00pm	 	 Mission	Council	Meeting	with	THQ	representatives	
Tuesday	1st	October	 	 	 	
9.30am	 	 Parent	&	Toddlers	
10.00am	 	 Cell	Group	at	the	Hall	with	Nicola	
6.45pm	 	 Young	People’s	Band	Practice		
8.00pm	 	 Senior	Band	Practice	
Wednesday	2nd	October	 	 	 	
9.30am	 	 Baby	Song	
3.30,	5.30	&	7.30pm	 Slimming	World	
7.45pm	 	 Cell	Group	at	the	Hall	with	Nicola	
8.00pm	 	 Cell	Group	at	the	home	of	Linda	&	Kelvin	James	
Thursday	3rd	October	 	
10.30am	 		 “Meet	&	Greet”	
12.30pm	 	 Lunch	Club	
2.00pm	 	 Friendship	Club		
6.45pm	 	 Singing	Company	Practice		
8.00pm	 	 Songster	Practice	
Friday	4th	October	 	 	
7.30,	9.30	&	11.30am		 Slimming	World	
6.00pm	 	 Junior	Club	
Saturday	5th	October		
10.00am-12.00pm	 Coffee	Morning		
7.00pm	 	 Staple	Hill	Band	in	Concert	–	see	inside	
Sunday	6th	October		
9.45am	 	 Meetings	for	toddlers,	children	&	teenagers	
10.00am	 	 Membership	Class	in	the	Prayer	Room	–	see	inside	
11.00am	 	 All-Age	Worship	with	Colin	&	Nicola	
4.00pm	 Divisional	Praise	&	Worship	at	Staple	Hill	 	

	

	
	
	
	
	

	
Majors	Colin	&	Nicola	Hylton-Jones		
Children’s	&	Family	Worker	Karen	Read	
21	Broad	Street,	Staple	Hill	BS16	5LN	
Hall	Telephone:	0117	9569733	
Corps	Officers:	0117	9565232	
Corps	Website:	www.staplehillsa.uk	

	
	

The	Weekly	Bulletin	for	Sunday	29th	September	2019	
It	has	been	 interesting	and	challenging	 to	 listen	 to	Colin	over	 the	 last	 few	
weeks	preach	about	our	four	purposes	and	he	gave	us	some	clever	acronyms	
to	help	us	remember	those	purposes	and	what	they	should	mean	to	us.	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Then	 Nicola	 spoke	 to	 us	 last	 Sunday	 evening	 reminding	 us	 that	 being	 a	
Christian	is	not	a	spectator	sport	-	we	all	have	to	be	involved,	individually	&	
collectively.	She	suggested	that	maybe	that’s	not	the	case	for	all	of	us.	
	

Marc	Willetts.	Corps	Sergeant	Major	(07808	730706)	marckay83@gmail.com	

Reaching	Wider	to	Love	Each	Other	
People	
Encouragement	
One	Body	
Prayer	
Love	
Everyone																		PASTORAL	CARE	
	
	

Reaching	Deeper		
to	Follow	Jesus	
Learn	
Equip	
Arm	
Roles	
Nurture															DISCIPLESHIP	
	

Reaching	Out	to	Share	Jesus	
Harvest	
Ask	
Recruited	for	recruitment	
Vision	
Eternal	
Signpost	
Taught,	proclaimed	&	Healed			
	
	
	

Reaching	Up	to	Love	Jesus	
Worth	
O	my	soul,	my	inmost	being	
Renewed	
Sins	forgiven	
Holy		
Intimate	
Praise																											WORSHIP	
	
	

OUTREACH	



TONIGHT	AT	5	BULLETIN:			
Don’t	 forget	 to	 come	 tonight	 and	 why	 not	 bring	
someone	with	you?		The	Band	&	Songsters	are	not	on	
duty,	so	you	can	sit	with	your	 family	&	 friends.	You	
can	 relax	 and	 enjoy	 the	music	&	 enthusiasm	of	 our	
young	 people	 but	 also	 those	 from	 other	 Salvation	
Army	centres	in	&	around	Bristol.	Sounds	just	perfect	
to	me!		Please	support	&	encourage	our	young	people	
–	not	just	the	future	but	part	of	our	Church	today.	
	
	

FELLOWSHIP	BULLETIN:		staplehillprayers@gmail.com	
On	Saturday	12th	October	at	1pm	in	this	Hall,	Jon	Bessex	will	be	married	to	
Elli	Drake.	Our	prayers	are	with	them	as	they	prepare	for	their	life	together.	
	

Remember	Malcolm	Wiltshire	as	we	continue	to	miss	him	at	the	front	door		
Great	to	see	Brenda	&	Paul	Cook	 last	Sunday.	David	Banfield	 is	far	from	
well.	Jenny	Read	had	surgery	on	Friday.	Lunch	Club	member	Jim	Cooper	
passed	 away	 this	 week.	 Colin	 will	 be	 leading	 the	 Funeral	 Service	 at	
Westerleigh	on	Tuesday	15th	October	at	1.15pm.	
	

We	remember	Peter	Belcher	&	his	family	as	they	assemble	in	Canada	for	the	
funeral	of	his	eldest	sister	Hazel	today.	
	

Happy	Birthdays	to	Emma	Roberts	(30th),	Tash	James	(30th),	Rachael	James	(40th)	
	

Mary	Bateman,	our	Hall	Cleaner,	continues	to	be	unwell.	Thank	you	to	those	
who	have	helped	clean	the	Hall	this	week	-	please	make	it	easier	for	those	
helping	by	tidying	up	after	yourselves.	A	rota	is	in	the	Foyer	of	what	needs	to	
be	done.	Please	see	Colin	&	Nicola	if	you	can	help	this	week.	
	

The	flowers	today	are	shared	with	us	by	Ruby,	Kelvin	&	Linda	in	memory	of	
Charlie	and		Morag,	Linda	&	Rob	in	memory	of	Maureen’s	56th	birthday.	
	

MISSION	WEEK	BULLETIN:	All	meetings	are	7.30-9.00pm	
Following	on	 from	the	 front	page……..	 If	you’re	not	sure	which	of	our	 four	
missions	is	for	you,	then	come	&	support	the	group	that	enables	our	mission	
–	Organisation,	 Communication,	 Business	&	Buildings.	 Come	 along	 to	 find	
out,	but	more	importantly,	come	along	to	get	involved!	
Monday	14th	October	 Pastoral	Care			 with	Colin	
Tuesday	15th	October	 Worship		 	 with	Nicola	
Wednesday	16th	October	Discipleship		 	 with	Linda	James	
Thursday	17th	October	 Mission	Enablers	 with	Marc	Willetts	
Monday	21st	October	 Outreach	 	 with	Mark	Hatcliffe		

SPECIAL	OUTREACH	EVENTS	BULLETIN:																																	
	

	

OTHER	EVENTS	BULLETIN:		Next	Sunday	6th	October	at	4pm,	we	
are	hosting	the	next	Divisional	Praise	&	Worship	Meeting.	We	look	forward	
to	welcoming	our	friends	&	music	from	the	Divisional	Youth	Band	&	Chorus.		
	

BIG	COLLECTION	BULLETIN:		
We’ve	been	given	some	soft	drinks	for	sale	with	proceeds	towards	The	Big	
Collection.	See	our	Special	Stall	in	the	Bradbury	Hall	throughout	the	week.	
	

MEMBERSHIP	BULLETIN:		
If	you	want	to	know	more	about	the	Salvation	Army	at	Staple	Hill,	becoming	
a	 Senior	 Soldier	 or	 an	 Adherent,	 then	 Kay	 &	 Miriam	 are	 starting	 a	 new	
Membership	Class	on	Sunday	morning	6th	October	at	10am,	very	informal	&	
relaxed	&	will	probably	involve	coffee	&	biscuits!	See	them	for	more	info.	
	

PROPERTY	BULLETIN:		
The	Mission	Council	met	with	the	THQ	representative	and	our	application	for	
the		possibility	of	a	large	funding	stream	has	been	submitted.	
	

A	number	of	lights	have	been	left	on	in	various	rooms	around	the	buildings	
lately.	Could	we	all	be	diligent	in	turning	off	lights	after	we	leave	the	room.	
	

The	Jubilee	Road	Quarters	are	now	up	for	sale	–	please	pray	for	a	speedy	sale!	


